End of the year Recreation Statement 
 
The recreation program had an additional team this year and seen a rise in roster size. This season we iced 16 teams from U11 to U23(4 U11, 4 U13, 3 U15, 4 U18 and U23) in the recreation program. We had 7 teams make it to the semi finals in playoffs. We had some great games and brought home 3 banners. For U13 Tasa Ducks Black  represented TASA and MMHL at the inter-city championship versus the Dartmouth league.  They won and brought home another banner.
 
Thank you to all the volunteers that helped make the season successful. The hockey season cannot be successful without team staff efforts. Hope to see everyone next season. 


Matt Slaunwhite
VP Recreational Hockey


